
 

 

As you will know, this Friday marks the 75th anniversary 
of VE Day. 

 

We would like the school community to come together to 
share what we are all doing to celebrate this important 
day.  

 

You could make some bunting, have a tea party, draw a 
picture, paint your face, bake some cakes, make a flag … 
the list goes on! Twinkl have some really good resources 
to get you started. 

 

Please email the school with photos of what you and your 
family are doing to celebrate VE Day. We will then 
create a collage in school to show how our school 
community celebrated.  

 

We very much look forward to seeing your ideas/photos. 


